
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: JANUARY 29, 2018 
 
FROM:  PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 
SUBJECT:  PARKS DIVISION VOLUNTEER ACTIVITIES IN 2017 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Update on volunteer activities coordinated by the Parks Division in various City parks in 2017. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Park and Recreation Commission provide input and receive the report for file. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
In 2017, the Parks Division coordinated a number of volunteer activities throughout the City’s parks.  
The attached presentation provides a look at these activities.     
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report.   
 
 
Prepared by:  Andrew Emery, Parks Superintendent 
Approved by: Adolfo Cruz, Parks, Recreation and Community Services Director  
Approved by: Al Zelinka, FAICP, Assistant City Manager 
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